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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

NSPCC Number Day Dress Up 
Friday 4th February 2022 

 
The NSPCC is encouraging schools across the UK to take part in their Number Day - a maths inspired fundraising day.  On 
Friday 4th February, we are asking children to wear number themed clothes - whether they dress up as a calculator, wear a 
football shirt with a number on the back – or even decorate an old t-shirt with lots of different calculations!   

We encourage donations between 50p - £1, with funds raised from Number Day going to help support vital NSPCC services 
such as Speak out. Stay Safe‚ which visits primary schools across the UK to teach children about the dangers of abuse and 
what they can do if they need help. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr R Downs 
School Maths Lead 


